
 

 

 
  

 We cannot believe that it is already Term 3! February break is in sight! 

 Grades 3 and 4 will be learning about immigration throughout Febru-

ary. There will be a much bigger focus on our genealogy research and 

compiling our own book. During February vacation, there will be as-

signments for you to all work on as a family together. Keep an eye out 

for your child’s folder; it will contain more information. Please re-

member that the genealogy packets will be due on February 24th and 

will be counted as a grade.  

                                               

 Throughout February we will be having lots of fun learning 

about magnetism in science; this is always such an exciting 

unit! 

In Grade 3, our focus in  Food for Life will be on “Eating the 

Rainbow” and Plant Protection. In Grade 4, we will be learning about 

nutrition and cooking as well as soil, seeds, worms and soil. How are 

they all connected? Well, we will be conducting some experiments to 

find out! 

 

 

 


